
From: Theodora
To: Buka, Stephanie; Buka, Stephanie
Cc: Patrick; mardelle; Debi Nuttall; Susan Goughler; Sue Vertosick; George Kurn; Spencer & Grace Clark
Subject: HHP Council of Friends
Date: Sunday, August 02, 2015 10:14:18 PM

Stephanie,

Please note that I am stepping down from my position on the Council of Friends of Harrison Hills Park effective
 Immediately.

I have been proud to work with the Council to improve our park.   The past few months personal reasons have
 prevented me from a full commitment to the park. 

I appreciate the opportunity to serve the community.   I will continue to support and frequent the park and its many
 services it provides.  

Thank you all for the tireless efforts to keep the park so beautiful for the all to enjoy.

Theodora Duranti
412-362-8667
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